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Tuesday, 24th January, 2023 

 
Show Racism the Red Card Competition 

Dear families,  

Our Academy Parliament loves to run a competition! This month we are entering the ‘Show Racism 
the Red Card’ School Competition 2023. 

The Show Racism the Red Card (SRtRC) School Competition is free to enter, open to Year 1-6 and is 
a great follow-on activity to educational work about racism. We want to encourage children to think 
about racism and produce their own work about this serious issue. Your child is welcome to produce 
artwork in the style of a t-shirt (front and back) or creative writing. If it’s about racism, we want to 
see it! 

An independent panel of judges select the winning entries and winners are invited to a special Awards 
Ceremony at a Premier League stadium. Prizes are presented by special guests including current and 
former professional footballers. This is a unique opportunity for schools to proactively demonstrate 
their commitment to equality and tackling racism by taking part in the UK’s largest equalities themed 
school competition. 

As we are only able to enter one entry, per category, per school, our Academy Parliament will have 
the task of choosing which designs or pieces of writing will be sent off to the main judges. I predict 
this will be a very difficult task for them! 

Your child will bring home a template of their choice (t-shirt or lined paper) and should return it 
completed to school no later than Friday, 24th February, 2023. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Carr and Academy Parliament 

     


